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NOTICE OF VACANCY  

IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

BIRCHES HEAD AND NORTHWOOD WARD 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN under Section 87 (2) of the Local 
Government Act 1972 that a casual vacancy exists in the office of 
Councillor for the Birches Head and Northwood Ward of the City of 
Stoke-on-Trent. 

 

Jon Rouse CBE 
Proper Officer 

Tuesday 1 April 2025 


